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Dear parents/carers

Today your child will be bringing home their annual school report for the academic year 2020-21. The
content of the report has been produced based on DfE guidance for schools.

The report will provide an overview of your child’s attainment in reading, writing and maths. The
attainment is based on the curriculum content that we have taught this year.
Teachers have prioritised the most important elements of each subject that needed to be taught.

If your child has a SEN support plan, this will also be included in the reports.

Please note — there is a typing error on the last page of the report. The heading says ‘participation’ and it
should read ‘attainment’. We apologise for this error.

Opportunity to discuss the report contents

Once you have read the report, if you have any specific questions relating to the content of the report or
the SEN support plan, you can organise a virtual appointment to speak to the class teacher on
Wednesday 14" July between 3:45pm and 5:00pm.

To book an appointment with the class teacher, please email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk stating your
child’s full name, the class teacher’s name and notes about the reason for the meeting.

The teacher will then organise an appointment time to meet with you via Google Classroom/Meet —
details of the meeting times will be uploaded on Seesaw.

We hope that you are pleased with the reports. We would love to hear your thoughts — please send back
the comments slip which is also in the envelope.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs T Beech
Headteacher


mailto:info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk

